
 

 

MONDAY FUNDAY 

 

 

8 December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers 

As the end of the year looms, we have decided to have an exciting fun day to celebrate 

the year and we would love for you and your whānau to come and join us for all or even 

part of the day.   

There will be bouncy castles, water play, wheels fun, games and much more.  

Here are the details- 

 
WHO: 

 

All students & whānau 
 

WHERE In the school grounds 
 

WHEN: Monday 19th December -  9.30am - 2.30pm 

 
 

 

WHAT CHILDREN 

WILL NEED:   

Children are able to wear mufti to school 

(come dressed for the day even if the weather looks unsuitable) 
 

Please also bring along: 

- a change of clothes    

- towel 

- extra food/ snacks (it’s going to be a high-energy day!) 

- sunhat and sun block     

 

OPTIONAL (for personal use only) 
 

-roller-skates / rollerblades / skateboards    

 + a helmet (mandatory for all wheels) 
 (unfortunately we won’t have the space for bikes!) 

 
 

You are more than welcome to attend, and maybe bring a picnic lunch to share with your child/ren.  

We will set up a picnic area at 12.30pm on the top field. 

  

We are hopeful for glorious sunshine as we do not have a postponement day. 

Many thanks for supporting your child. 

 

Ngā mihi 

Adventure School Staff 


